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To Chair Pham, Vice-Chair Anderson, and the members of the Senate Committee On 

Housing and Development,  

 

I am a renter in the City of Portland. I lived in a one-bedroom apartment that I loved, 

but I had to move out last September after two straight years of rent increases that I 

could no longer afford. That corporate landlord used RealPage to set rent prices. 

Banning the use of price-fixing software is a common-sense solution that would help 

alleviate one of the many challenges that face renters today. I urge you to pass SB 

722.  

 

Regards, 

Lela Schwartz 

1610 SE Yukon Street, Portland, OR 97202 

 


